
VIRTUAL TOWN HALL
FOR FAMILIES

Thursday, April 23rd
5-6 PM on Zoom

Parents and guardians with school-aged kids are invited to join us
for an information session and Q&A about COVID-19, how to

support kids during this time, and how our summer programs will
be affected. Dr. Deborah Edberg will join as an expert to answer
questions about COVID-19. Rukiya Curvey Johnson and Nia K.
Benton will present and answer questions about our programs.

Register online at: www.reachatrush.org/news-events/


